
Recommendation Letter for Pedro de Perdigão Lana for NCSG ICANN83 Travel Slot 
 
 
19 February 2025 
To the Members of the NCSG Policy Committee and Executive Committee,  
 
As the PC Chair of NCSG, I am pleased to recommend Pedro de Perdigão Lana for the 
travel slot as an alternative to a GNSO Councilor. Pedro has consistently shown exceptional 
dedication and proactiveness in advancing the NCSG’s mission and involvement with 
different policy issues. He uses his onsite time at ICANN meetings effectively, engaging in 
meaningful work that benefits the Stakeholder Group and the broader ICANN community.  
 
His collaborative approach toward other members of our SG and of ICANN's community 
more broadly, while consistently representing non-commercial interests, makes him an ideal 
candidate for this opportunity. Having Pedro at ICANN83 would ensure the NCSG’s 
perspectives are well-represented and contribute to productive policy discussions, while also 
providing him with more experience with the GNSO Council. 
 
Thank you for considering this recommendation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tomslin Samme-Nlar 
NCSG Policy Committee Chair 


